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FW: USAID initiative @ 2014 World Water Week - will you be
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To:SUPARAT CHOWKASEM <suparat.ch@cmu.ac.th>;

From: Larta - Federico Antonelli

Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2014 2:14 AM

To: irdcmu

Subject: USAID initiative @ 2014 World Water Week - will you be attending?

Dear irdemu@cmu.ac.th:

I am writing to you on the behalf of Carlos Gutierrez, Chief Strategy Officer at Larta Institute. Our
organization is working in partnership with USAID to provide acceleration and presentation support
to awardees of the Securing Water for Food (SWEFF): A Grand Challenge for Development) prize at
the upcoming World Water Week (WWW) conference in Stockholm.

In that connection, ['m writing to inquire about who from Chiang Mai University will be attending
WWW. While we realize that your organization is listed as an attendee, we are seeking to identify the
individual to extend an invitation to a special side event presentation on Monday, September 1°,
2014, where the awardees will be presenting brief pitches on their innovations in water storage, use
and re-use, remediation and production and management.

You may know that SWFF is a partnership between USAID, the Swedish International Development
Agency (Sida) and the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Kingdom of the Netherlands.

The winning presenters have been selected from a pool of over 500 applicants, with each awardee
receiving between $100,000 and $3 million in funding to bring their project to the market. It is going
to be an exciting event.

We look forward to your reply.

Sincere best wishes,

Federico Antonelli

Business Development Intern

Larta Institute

Carlos Gutierrez Chief Strategy Officer
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